
 
 

 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

On Thursday 26th September we will be hosting a coffee morning in aid of Macmillan 
Cancer Support.  

The coffee morning is being organised by members of the Student Leadership Team, 
and you are invited to join us to show your support for this excellent charity. The coffee 
morning will run between 9am-10am, and all donations are welcome.  It would be lovely 
to welcome you into the school for this great cause.  

If you would like to attend Thursday’s coffee morning, please complete the attached 
form to enable us to prepare appropriately. https://forms.office.com/e/X2JuAgkZTz    

 

Thank you in advance for your support, and we look forward to seeing you.  

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Brett 


